
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North Carolina, 

hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2019-05-08/R-2) 

adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on May 8, 2019. 

 

      This the 9th day of May, 2019. 

          

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 

  



A RESOLUTION TO CALL FOR A PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER RENAMING THE PORTION 

OF U.S. HIGHWAY 15-501 SOUTH BETWEEN FORDHAM BOULEVARD (NC 54) AND DOGWOOD 

ACRES DRIVE TO “SOUTH COLUMBIA STREET” (2019-05-08/R-2) 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Chapel Hill has received a request to rename the portion of U.S. Highway 15-

501 South between Fordham Boulevard (NC 54) and Dogwood Acres Drive to “South Columbia 

Street;” and  

 

WHEREAS, all property owners along Highway 15-501 South between Fordham Boulevard (NC 54) and 

Dogwood Acres Drive have signed a petition supporting the renaming.  

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council hereby 

declares its intent to consider renaming the portion of U.S. Highway 15-501 South between Fordham 

Boulevard (NC 54) and Dogwood Acres Drive to South Columbia Street. 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Council calls a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 

12, 2019 in the Council Chamber at Town Hall, 405 Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard, Chapel Hill, 

North Carolina to receive public comment on this renaming request. 

 

This the 8th day of May, 2019. 

 


